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It is our body and the bodies of or children and should be our choice what we inject into them. There is no talk of 
testing for antibodies which makes your mandates even more suspect. My whole family had had the virus and we 
refuse to ruin our natural immunity by injecting anything into our bodies. Please stand up for the many who simply 
do not want this vaccine and oppose mandatory vaccination. 
Thank you 
Matt Ryan. 
Sent from my iPhone 


